

ROYALTON MEMORIAL LIBRARY South Royalton, VT 05068

February 16, 2016

Mr. Joe Milelli, COO Children's Healthy Smile Project 6183 Corte Santiago Pleasanton, CA 94566

Dear Joe,

On behalf of the Royalton Memorial Library I would like to thank you for the donation of 50 "Smile Kits" for our "Keep Your Smile Bright" dental health program that was held on February 13th in recognition of National Children's Dental Health Month.

I am pleased to be able to tell you that we distributed 48 "Smile Kits" through our library's children programs. Two "Smile Kits" were used during our program to teach the kids how to brush and floss.

When planning for our program I was disappointed for to find just how underserved our small town is for dental care. The closet dentist is 18 miles away. Without a local dental health provider and without a budget for the event I was at a loss for support. The kits were vital to the event.

When we opened a kit the kids were excited about the bright colored tooth brushes. They were intrigued by the floss, but one kit was struck by idea that she was going to have her very own tube of toothpaste. Once she made that announcement the excitement exploded. We were somewhat awestruck by how much enthusiasm the toothpaste generated.

I also want to let you know how much your website contributed to our event. I used the links you provided and also provided the kids with the fun pages so that learning could continue at home. I opened the program with a video that I found from one of the links on website.

I sincerely appreciate your support and also want to thank you for your commitment to children's dental health.

Sincerely,

Pam Levasseur, Assistant Director Royalton Memorial Library South Royalton, VT